
Resilient, Aspirational Learners 

 

             

27th February 2022 

Dear Candidate, 

    

Thank you for showing an interest in our school.  

 

We are proud of Brunshaw and enjoying learning and playing here. We feel that we have a lot to offer you 

if you chose to come and work with us.  We enjoy learning and we work hard for our teachers. We make 

people smile because we are kind to each other and we are polite and caring, always showing consideration 

to people’s feelings.  

 

In return, we are looking for a person who also shows all of the above qualities. Alongside this, we would 

like someone who listens to us and is firm but fair. They need to be able to make good decisions about our 

school, whilst bringing new ideas to make our school even better than it is. We would like you to be 

consistent in your approaches, while you make our learning fun. You must work hard for us, showing 

resilience and patience.  

 

If you are smart and smiley and feel like these are qualities that you could bring to Brunshaw, then we can’t 

wait to meet you and we look forward to meeting you should you be successful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Brunshaw Primary School Council. 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brunshaw Primary School 

Morse St, Burnley BB10 4PB 

Tel: 01282 423280 enquiries@brunshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs G Smith 
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